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Please circulate 

 

November 21, 2017      

 

To: University Systems Cybersecurity Communications 

From: University Systems 

RE: Access to FAST Suspended 

 

University Systems is currently investigating an issue with FAST that is causing some computers to report 

a virus infected file(s) when specific reports are opened.  Access to FAST has been suspended while we 

investigate. An updated message will be sent out once we have more information.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your desktop support staff or the Computer Help 

Desk at helpdesk@uvic.ca or (250) 721-7687. 

 

 

 

 

Chandra Beaveridge  

Cybersecurity Working Group 

University Systems 
University of Victoria 

To verify the authenticity of this message, visit: 
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